
       
Help us design one of 
our new Library cards! 

The Berkeley Public Library will be retiring the current library 
card designs and releasing 4 new ones soon! Three of the new 
cards have been designed already, but we need a little help on 
the fourth.  

So…we’re having a contest! 
 
The contest is open to all patrons with an active Berkeley Public 
Library card. The theme is, “Berkeley!” We want images that 
epitomize Berkeley to you. Entries can include photos, 
drawings, and paintings. All entries must be submitted digitally. 
 

For rules and entry form visit:  www.berkeleypubliclibrary.org 
 
 

 

                                   

Submissions will be accepted between 
April 8th and April 14th 

http://www.berkeleypubliclibrary.org/

